8th Grade Parent/Student Orientation

Tuesday, February 4, 2020 @ 6:00pm

Ponderosa Open House for current students and families will be happening on campus on this evening.

This event will give you and your student a chance to meet teachers from both academic and elective departments. It is also a great time to receive information about athletics, activities, and graduation requirements.

6:00 – 6:30 pm: Large Gym: Welcome to PHS and Greetings from Principal Garrett, our Assistant Principals, and Counselors.

6:30 – 7:30 pm: Families are encouraged to tour the campus. A campus map and room directory will be provided at the Welcome meeting in the Gym.

- ➤ Tour the campus! Classrooms will be open and Freshmen teachers will be available to answers questions.
- ➤ Come to the Cafeteria! Representatives from Athletics, Activities, Booster Club, Key Club, as well as our Ponderosa Counselors and Assistant Principals will be available to help answer questions.



